
           
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

BLEAK ROAD, LYDD 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2021 

 
To allow works to be carried out to provide new gas and water 

supplies for a new development, Kent County Council has made an 
Order to temporarily prohibit through traffic on part of Bleak Road, 

Lydd. 
 

A closure is currently planned from Monday 15 February 2021 for an 

estimated period of up to 2 weeks. 
 

Bleak Road will be closed near the junction with Park Street to the 
actual extent indicated on site. 

 
The alternative route for any through traffic is via Park Street and 

Queen’s Road. 
 

Due to the nature of these works, it will not be possible to re-open the 
road outside the working hours. 

 
The planned dates and duration may change for various reasons 

including the current coronavirus situation, and updated information 
can be found on www.one.network – [Permits SGN Gas 

XW046W117527860-00099 and Affinity Water EV00110128657], with 

any changes signposted on site and notified locally.  
 

 
 

Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 
Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 


